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Eric Cooper

From: mlpcwp@aol.com
Sent: Monday, June 29, 2020 4:21 PM
To: zoninginspector@townofcanandaigua.org; anthony@veneziasurvey.com
Subject: Re: Height of Garage Doors for Proposed Building

Eric, 
 
The building will be used strictly for automotive and boat storage (cold storage).  There will be no utilities to the building 
with the exception of one electric circuit run from another  building to provide lighting in the structure.   
 
Because we are a property management company we have vehicles and equipment (snowplow, trailers, etc.) we want to 
be able to store inside as we feel such things stored away out of sight enhance the overall esthetics of a property. 
 
Sincerely, 
Marty Potter 
 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Eric Cooper <zoninginspector@townofcanandaigua.org> 
To: mlpcwp@aol.com; 'Anthony Venezia' <anthony@veneziasurvey.com> 
Sent: Mon, Jun 29, 2020 3:51 pm 
Subject: RE: Height of Garage Doors for Proposed Building 

Marty, 
  
Thank you. As I discussed with Chuck last week, there is no issue regarding the garage door height. It was merely a 
transcribing error that can be disregarded moving forward.  
  
However, we do need a statement regarding the proposed use of this building. Can you please tell us what this building 
will be used for? 
  
Best,  
  

Eric A. Cooper 

Planner 

Town of Canandaigua 

ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org 

585-394-1120 x2254 
  

From: mlpcwp@aol.com <mlpcwp@aol.com>  
Sent: Monday, June 29, 2020 9:19 AM 
To: ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org 
Subject: Height of Garage Doors for Proposed Building 
  
Good Morning Eric, 
  
Chuck wanted to let you know the height of the garage doors on the proposed new building @ 5290 North Street will be 
25 feet. 
If you have any questions you can call Chuck on his cell (585-303-0256). 
  
Sincerely, 
Marty Potter 


